
Testimony in Favor of HB 1298 
I am writing in support of 1298. Please vote yes on this. As a female athlete myself, I know the 
importance that sports have played in my life. It taught me camaraderie, leadership, self-control, 
and strong work ethic. I was also very competitive. I would play against boys all the time. Boys 
my age. No matter what, there is alway a difference when I would play against a boy or a girl. It 
doesn’t matter what an individual identifies as. They are biologically either a boy or a girl, and 
their body’s will perform as such. To put a boy or boys on a court against girls would completely 
be unfair to women.  
I urge you, please protect women’s rights and women’s sports.  
Vote yes on HB 1298 
 
Thank you 


